
 

Ocean City AARP Chapter 1917 Invites You to 

THE 2024 PHILADELPHIA FLOWER SHOW 

“UNITED BY FLOWERS” 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6, 2024 

The famous Philadelphia Flower Show makes its return to the Pennsylvania ConvenƟon Center to amaze 
visitors with an exciƟng floral experience, as it brings together dynamic designers, bold exhibits, world class 
shopping, educaƟon, music, food and fun. 

Your package includes:  

 DELUXE ROUNDTRIP MOTORCOACH TRANSPORTATION &                 
 FLOWER SHOW ADMISSION.  COST PER PERSON IS $135.00  
 (Trip cancellaƟon protecƟon available for addiƟonal $21.00 per person) 

Lunch will be on your own. The famous Reading Terminal Market is across the street. Also, Philadelphia’s 
Chinatown is 2 blocks north of the ConvenƟon Center. 

 Final payment is due January 19, 2024 and refunds are granted by replacement only. Please contact Fran 
Smith at frans524@yahoo.com or call 410-726-6166 with any quesƟons you may have. 

------------------------------------------------------------- Registration Form Cut Here ---------------------------------------------- 

NAME: _______________________________________ STREET:______________________________________ 
 
CITY: ____________________________________ STATE: _________________ZIP: _______________________ 
 
PHONE: ________________ CELL: _________________________E-MAIL__________________________________ 
 
TRIP:   Philadelphia Flower Show        # People:  ____________       
 
CASH: _____________________     CHECK#:______________________    CHECK AMT:___________________ 

  
I ACKNOWLEDGE THAT I HAVE READ THE TRAVEL-TRIP RULES AND AGREE TO ACCEPT [    ] 

  
SIGNATURE:  _____________________________________________________Date__________________ 

 MAKE CHECKS FOR TRIP PAYABLE TO:   AARP 1917 Travel 
MAIL TO:  PO Box 4193, Ocean City, MD  21843 

DISCLAIMER:  These trips are a project of and are offered to the Ocean City, MD Chapter 1917 of AARP.  The chapter and any agent it may use in 
arranging these or any other trips are not responsible in whole or in part to the traveling member for any loss, damage, or injury, whether financial or 
otherwise, to persons or property, however caused during or in with these or any other trips.  These trips are activities conducted by Ocean City, MD 

AARP 1917 and are in no way offered, sponsored or conducted by AARP, which has no responsibility with such trips." 



 

 


